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May 29, 2020 

Hon. Scott Wilson 

City Council President 
Suite 425, City Hall 

117 W. Duval Street 

Jacksonville FL  32202 

 
Hon. Jason Fischer 

Chair, Duval Legislative Delegation 

117 W. Duval St., Ste 480 
Jacksonville, FL 32202 

 

RE: Final Report of the 2019-2020 Charter Revision Commission of the  
             Consolidated City of Jacksonville 

 

Dear Council President Wilson and Representative Fischer: 

 
 Pursuant to Chapter 17, Ordinance Code, it is my privilege to present to you the 

Final Report of the 2019-2020 Charter Revision Commission as the representatives of 

the City Council of the Consolidated City of Jacksonville and of the Duval Legislative 
Delegation. The Commission’s recommendations regarding proposed amendments to 

the Charter are set forth in the report. 

 

 Our report was originally due on March 31, 2020, but our work was halted due 
to the shutdowns beginning in mid-March 2020 related to the COVID-19 pandemic. We 

appreciate the accommodation of our request for an extension of the deadline and the 

opportunity to meet through video conference to finalize and approve our report, which 
we did on May 29, 2020.  

 

 On behalf of my fellow Commissioners, I thank you, former City Council 
President Aaron Bowman, and the City Council for the trust and confidence placed in us 

to accomplish this task. It has been our honor and privilege to serve the citizens of the 

Consolidated City of Jacksonville. 

 
     Sincerely, 

 

 
     Lindsey Brock 

     Chair 

 
Encl. 


